Favell Avenue, Normanton, Wakefield, WF6 1HZ
+44(0)1924 302560

www.freeston.outwood.com
enquiries@freeston.outwood.com

Mrs Lisa Allott

5th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Half Term Learning Sessions 2024

We have three GCSE Revision Sessions running over the Half-Term holidays for Year 11 students
completing GCSEs this academic year.

Sessions run on Monday 12th February. Students will receive an electric overview of this timetable
in their year group google classroom. Please find an overview of these sessions below.

Brief reminders for students

- Please be on time for your session (Arrive at the Main Reception)

- Non-school uniform

- Bring snacks and water

- Register in the main reception with the teacher leading the session at the correct time

- This is for the whole session time and you must remain with the staff member

Date Subject Time staff Leaqlng the
session
Foundation Tier 9:00-11:00 MGA
Monday 12th Feb Higher Tier 11:30-1:30 MGA
Design & Technology 10:00 - 2:00 AGR /RCA

All students and staff return on Monday 19th February 2024 - gates open at 8:00am

Please encourage your child to attend these specific invitational sessions and thank you in advance
for teaching colleagues who are supporting our students during the Half Term break.

Yours faithfully

L Marsh

Leigh Marsh
Vice Principal



